
November 2022

The Yarmouth Vikings and Par-en-Bas Sharks boys hockey teams are co-hosting the annual Timber
Cup high school hockey tournament, presented by Timber Mart, at the Mariners Centre Dec. 16-18.

The tournament serves three major purposes: to showcase high school hockey, to generate economic
activity for the local economy and to serve as a fundraiser for the YCMHS Vikings and PEB Sharks
boys hockey programs. In addition to our players, we have a committed team of coaching staff and
parents – all volunteers – preparing to greet visiting teams to our area as we run this annual event.

Since hosting a tournament is an expensive undertaking, we are approaching local businesses,
organizations and individuals asking if they would be willing to provide sponsorship for this event.
Here is a breakdown of the different levels of sponsorship available.

PLATNIUM: $1,000
• 6 weekend tournament passes
• Name announced each period of all round robin and semi-final games
• Named announced once during boys and girls championship games
• Sponsorship highlighted in the tournament program (full page) and on social media
• An invitation to display signage at the arena during the tournament

GOLD: $500
• 4 weekend tournament passes
• Name announced twice during all round robin games and semi-final games
• Sponsorship highlighted in our tournament program and on social media

SILVER: $250
• 2 weekend tournament passes
• Name announced once during all round robin games and semi-final games
• Sponsorship highlighted in our tournament program and on social media

BRONZE: $100
• 2 weekend tournament passes
• Sponsorship highlighted in our tournament program

Cheques made payable to: École Secondaire de Par-en-Bas
Can be mailed to: 4258 NS-308, Tusket, NS B0W 3M0

Memo: Timber Cup Sponsorship

Thank you for your consideration.


